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Notification of Review 

 

City of Grayling 

Community Park, Recreation, 

Open Space and Greenways Five Year Plan 

 
The City of Grayling is in the process of updating the Community 

Park, Recreation, Open Space and Greenways Plan for 2024-2028.  

 

The City of Grayling encourages residents to review and submit 

comments on the Draft Plan before it is officially adopted. The Draft 

Plan paper copies can be found at City Hall, 1020 City Blvd and at 

the Devereaux Memorial Library, 201 Plum St. The Draft Plan is 

also posted on the city website cityofgrayling.org.  

 

Comments can be submitted via email to 

byoder@cityofgrayling.org, by mail to City of Grayling c/o Ben 

Yoder P.O. box 549 Grayling, MI 49738, or written comments can 

be dropped off at City Hall. 

 

 

Posted date 6/17/2024 

 
 

 

 

 
 THE CITY OF GRAYLING IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER AND PROVIDER. 
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